
What’s Developing 

 

 Businesses are encouraged to wear their Rooster Rush t-shirts during pheasant hunting 

season to welcome hunters to the area.  

 For several years the Eureka Community Development Company has offered the 

community a limited number of free t-shirts received from a grant from the SD Dept. of Tourism. 

There are still some t-shirts available in sizes small through extra-large at the ECDC office. 

These are available on a first come basis to Eureka businesses.  

 Wanda Jundt 


